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ServSafe Alcohol is currently not approved in Alaska.  

 

Alcohol licensees and their employees must take an approved alcohol server training course 

within 30 days of employment or licensing.  A server who was certified in another state 

must still take an approved alcohol server training course within 30 days of employment in 

Alaska. Certification must be renewed every 3 years.   

 

A training course must cover 16 specific areas of Alaskan law to be approved by the Board.  

The exam provided by the Alaska Hospitality Alliance (AHA) meets this requirement.  The 

AHA can be contacted at (907) 272-1229 or through their website at 

http://4aha.affiniscape.com/index.cfm.  

 

 

STATE LIQUOR AUTHORITY: 

Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 

5848 East Tudor Road 

Anchorage, Alaska 99507 

Phone: 907-269-0350 

Fax: 907-272-9412 

Website: www.dps.state.ak.us/ABC 

 

 

STATE LAWS: 

Alaska’s alcoholic beverages statutes and regulations are located at 

http://www.legis.state.ak.us/cgi-bin/folioisa.dll/stattx04/query=*/doc/%7Bt291%7D?.  

 

 

 

 

 

Program Roll-Out Guidelines:  
 
Alaska 
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